
Workshop overview 

The National Disability 
Insurance Scheme (NDIS) has 
started in the Queensland launch 
sites and is rolling out to other 
places in Queensland between 
July 2016 and July 2019. 
 
The NDIS will give people with 
disability and the people close to 
them a chance to have a bigger 
say over their support. 
 
This one day workshop talks 
about what we know about the 
NDIS, and some practical things 
people with disability and their 
families can do to get ready for 
the NDIS. 
 
We will talk about what it takes 
for people with disability to have 
a good life; the role of family and 
friends; choice and control and 
what it will mean to take charge 
of the change ahead. 
 
This workshop will help you think 
about where to start and how to 
stay connected and informed as 
we move towards the NDIS 
starting in an area near you. 
 
 
 

   

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Taking Charge of Change: 
What do we need to be ready for the NDIS? 

Date: Wednesday 25th 
October 2017 

 
Time:   9:00 am – 11:30 am 
 
Venue: Berrinba East State 

School 
 School Hall 

165 Bardon Rd, 
Berrinba 

 
Cost of attending this event is 

funded by the Queensland 
Government,  there is no 
cost to register however 

places are limited. 
 

Light refreshments will be 
provided. 

 
 

Register by Wednesday 18th 
October through the CRU 

website 
 

www.cru.org.au 
 
 

If you cannot register online 
or need assistance to 

register, call the CRU office 
on (07) 3844 2211 

 
 

Community Resource Unit Ltd. 

Level 2, 43 Peel Street  

P.O. Box 3722  

South Brisbane QLD 4101 

Phone : (07) 3844 2211  

Email  cru@cru.org.au  

 

(07) 3844 2211 
cru@cru.org.au  

Contact CRU if you 
need assistance to 
register, attend or 

participate in this event. 
 

The NDIS – Getting Informed 
For parents of school-aged children 

Berrinba East State School 
Wednesday 25

th
 Oct 2017 

 

Community Resource Unit has a 29 year track record of 
working across Queensland to help people with a disability 

take control of their lives and take their place in their 
community. 

 

 

Who should attend? 

This workshop is for families of school aged 
children with a disability. 
 
 

The NDIS – Getting Informed 

 

9:00 AM – 11:30 AM 
 

What do I need to know to feel ready for the 
NDIS?  
This workshop provides information about the 
why, when and how of the NDIS. You will learn 
how to access the scheme and what to do to feel 
prepared to develop a plan with the NDIS when 
the time comes. 

The National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) 
is a new way of supporting people with a 
disability in Australia. The scheme will start to 
roll out in the Logan region from 1st July 2018. 
 

Join us at this workshop for families of school aged 
children: 
 
 
 
 

“What will the NDIS offer my family? How can I help 
my son or daughter live a meaningful life in their 

community?” 
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